
Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Thank you for joining us today, even from afar, as we celebrate this new 

chapter in our lives. Though we can't physically be together in this cozy 

new home, the memories we cherish unite us across the miles. 

As we turn each page of this new adventure, I find myself reflecting on 

the warmth of past gatherings, full of laughter and love, and the 

unforgettable moments of our shared history. I am grateful for those 

cherished memories, as they remind me that no matter where life takes us, 

we'll always carry the echoes of those times in our hearts. 

This home might be new, but it already holds the spirit of the beloved 

places we once inhabited together. Every corner whispers stories of 

friendship and family, eagerly awaiting new tales to embrace. 

Thank you for being part of this journey, for your unwavering support, 

and for the love that keeps us connected despite the distance. I eagerly 

look forward to the day we can create new memories here, together. 

Here's to this new beginning, carrying the warmth of the past into the 

promise of the future. 

Cheers! 


